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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister state what progress, if any, has been (or is being) made by the Health and Community 

Services and Treasury and Resources Departments in developing a sustainable health funding model; and 

will he advise when proposals for a model will be shared with the Assembly?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

This work has been subject to some delay due to changes of Government and internal staff resourcing, 

however I have provisionally agreed the process and timeframe for progressing this work. I will be having 

detailed discussions with the Treasury and Social Security Ministers in due course.  

 

I am also happy to provide the Assembly details of that process as soon as it has been agreed with the 

relevant Ministers. 

 

 

 

 


